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Share Health Southeast Georgia Announces Scholarship Recipients 

Audrey Jacobs was awarded a Non-Traditional scholarship from Share Health
Southeast Georgia. Audrey is currently attending Georgia Southern University in
Statesboro. She plans to obtain her Medical Degree and become a practicing physician
in Southeast Georgia. 

Share Health Southeast Georgia offers scholarships to both traditional and non-
traditional students pursuing a career in healthcare. Scholarships are offered to
traditional students who reside in and attend high school in the 16 counties served by
the Southeast Health District. Non-traditional students who are enrolled in a degree
program in public health or healthcare and have a residence in one of the 16 counties
of the Southeast Health District can also apply. Preference is given to nontraditional
students who are employees of the Southeast Health District. 
 
Share Health Southeast Georgia is dedicated to improving the health of all generations in
the Southeast Health District.  It accomplishes its mission by providing capacity-building,
philanthropic and advocacy support to its community partners and by maintaining its
close, collaborative partnership with the Southeast Health District to promote and support
its programs and services.
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